
2009 m 2H m 11 H5 

March 20, 2009 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Attn: Gale Macquesten 
Richard Ezeanyim 

Re: Canyon SWD #1 Well 
Administrative Extension to Order SWD-1119 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

XTO Energy Inc. ("XTO") is hereby requesting an administrative extension to inject per Order 
SWD-1119 based upon Rule 19.15.9.705.C.2. 

Due to economic conditions during the last several months, XTO has not yet had the opportunity 
to drill the Canyon SWD #1 injection well. XTO is requesting an administration approval to 
extend the Administrative Order SWD-1119. XTO anticipates that the Canyon SWD #1 well will 
be drilled during the third quarter of 2009. 

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at (505) 333-3 100. 

Sincerely, 

Production Engineer 

Cc: Charlie Perrin 

XTO Energy Inc. • 382 Road 3100 • Aztec, NM 87410 • (505)333-3100 • Fax:(505) 333-3280 


